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AAACU Supports RE/MAX New Horizons 25th Anniversary. 

Alpena, MI, May 25, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
recently donated to support RE/MAX New 
Horizons 25th Anniversary event. 

RE/MAX New Horizons recently 
celebrated its 25th anniversary by hosting a 
client appreciation event at JJ’s Restaurant 
in Alpena. AAACU made a $250.00 
donation to support this event and thanked 
community members for their support over 
the past twenty-five years. 

AAACU is proud to support RE/MAX 
New Horizons and the great work all its 
realtors do to assist our members with the 
home buying process. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union 
with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2023, 
AAACU provides service to 44,332 members with total assets equal to $728,517,118. 

 

Pictured: Annah Orban, AAACU Mortgage Originator with Cindy 
Limback, RE/MAX New Horizons Owner 
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